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Communities and Wellbeing  
Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
Friday, 18 March 2016 at 1.30 pm, 
QE Room, Scaitcliffe House, Ormerod Street, Accrington 
 
Membership 
 
Chair: Councillor Kerry Molineux (in the Chair) 
 
Councillors Jenny Nedwell, Kath Pratt, Eamonn Higgins and Bernadette Parkinson  
 
Cooptees: Jean Battle and Dave Parkins 

A G E N D A 
 

1.   Apologies for Absence and Substitutions   
 
 

2.   Declarations of Interest and Dispensations   
 
 

3.   Minutes of Last Meeting  (Pages 3 - 4) 
 
To receive the Minutes of the meeting of the Communities and Wellbeing Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee held on Friday, 22nd January 2016 for approval as a correct record. 
 
Recommended - That the Minutes be received and approved as a 

correct record. 
 

4.   Crime and Disorder Update   
 
Inspector Pam Holgate, Lancashire Constabulary, to provide an update on crime and 
disorder. 
 
Recommended  - That the report be noted. 
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5.   Intelligence Based Targeting and Protecting Vulnerable People   
 
Inspector Pam Holgate, Lancashire Constabulary, to report on the Intelligence based 
targeting and protecting of vulnerable people.   
 
Recommended   - That the report be noted. 
 

6.   Local Policing Model   
 
Inspector Pam Holgate, Lancashire Constabulary, to report on the Local Policing Model. 
 
Recommended  - That the report be noted. 
 

7.   Work Programme 2016/17  (Pages 5 - 8) 
 
To give consideration to and to approve the 2016/17 Work Programme for the 
Communities and Wellbeing Overview and Scrutiny Committee. 
 
Recommended  - That the Communities and Wellbeing Overview and 

Scrutiny Committee agree items for the Work 
Programme for the 2016/17 Municipal Year. 

 

8.   Primary Care Model   
 
Rachel Watkin, East Lancashire Clinical Commissioning Group, to report on local primary 
care and the redesign of services in Hyndburn. 
 
Recommended   - That the report be noted 
 

 
 


